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I am glad that the question of a written Constitution for Scotland will continue to be 
high on the agenda for the Scottish Government.  However, in light of the Brexit vote 
and its impending impact on the people of Scotland, despite Scotland voting to 
remain in Europe, I believe the issue of a written Constitution for Scotland be 
considered at this present juncture regardless of the outcome of an Independent 
Scotland Referendum.  This is essential as Brexit is imminent in the next four months 
albeit I am mindful of the response to Covid-19 taking precedence at this time. 

 


